
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 08, 2015

Attn: Joel R Walker
Aurora Flight Sciences
9950 Wakeman Drive     
Manassas, VA 20110

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Joel R Walker,

This refers to application, File No.   0053-EX-ML-2015, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  We
are unable to verify the modifications requested.  If you still wish to modify the license.  Please refile and
add an exhibit that describes the changes including the locations and specific frequencies being
requested.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     27954

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


